From: <u>Gallagher, June</u>
To: <u>Chambers, Michelle</u>

Subject: FW: Request to present to council on Dec. 14

Date: December 11, 2020 10:09:07 AM

June Gallagher, B.A., Dipl. M.A.

Municipal Clerk

Legislative Services Department

Municipality of Clarington

40 Temperance Street, Bowmanville ON L1C 3A6

905-623-3379 ext. 2102 | 1-800-563-1195

www.clarington.net

From: F. Cane <fred.cane@sympatico.ca>
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:08 AM
To: Gallagher, June <JGallagher@clarington.net>
Subject: Request to present to council on Dec. 14

EXTERNAL

Greetings Council. I have been a resident, tax payer and voter here for 35 years now. I have made a considerable investment in this area and in this property, far too much to see it eroded away by some idiotic policy change. I feel conservation concerns have been well addressed in the past and no further restraints should be put on the land owners/taxpayers. Elected council members have to stand up for the residents here and be our voice. It is up to council and only council. If you want Clarington to grow and flourish this is certainly NOT the way to go about it. If this insanity is implemented then my own plans for the future here must be re-evaluated as well.

Thank you,

Regards,

F. Cane

5519 Bowmanville Ave.